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February 14th, 2022: COVID-19 Update 

 

As CDC guidance regarding COVID-19 evolves, our team at Fountain Inn Dental wanted to update 

our patients on our office policies and protocols regarding the virus. Below are the important 

measures you may want to familiarize yourself with before your next appointment:  

 

● Our team will request that you complete a wellness questionnaire at your visit, and if 

deemed necessary based on the responses, we may kindly ask you to reschedule your 

appointment.  

 

● Please reschedule your appointment if you or anyone in your household had any of the 

following symptoms in the last 14 days: sore throat, cough, fever, body aches, shortness of 

breath, and alterations in smell and/or taste.  

 

● Please also consider rescheduling if you are not showing symptoms but have been in 

contact with someone in the last 14 days known or presumed to have COVID-19.  

 

● If you are 18 years of age or older, we ask that you consider coming alone to your dental 

appointment. This helps us prevent overcrowding in our waiting areas and thereby, 

minimize potential transmission. After checking in at our front desk and completing any 

required paperwork, please use the provided hand sanitizer.  

 

● While you wait to be called back for your appointment and during checkout, we strongly 

encourage that you wear a face mask. If you forget to bring your own mask, one of our 

team members would be happy to provide you a new mask.  

 

We would like to thank you for choosing our office for your dental care needs and we aim to 

continue to provide you and your family the best dental care as we work through these difficult 

times. Our team is fully vaccinated for COVID-19 and we will continue to do our part as 

healthcare providers to keep our community safe. Please reach out to us at (864)-601-9899 if you 

have any questions or concerns regarding your upcoming dental appointments. 

 

Fountain Inn Dental - Your Neighborhood Dentist 
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